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Monday 20

th
 November 2017 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Foundation and KS1 Nativity Production  

 

We are delighted to inform you that our Foundation and KS1 Nativity production dates are now officially set! The titles of our 

performances are The Night Before Christmas and Baubles! The productions will take place in the school hall.  

 

Nativity Dates 

 

Wednesday 13
th

 December – Foundation Nativity – 9:30 – 10:00am  

Thursday 14
th

 December – KS1 Nativity – 2:00pm start  

 

Our full KS1 dress rehearsal will be held on Wednesday 13
th

 December during the afternoon and will be performed in front of the 

whole school and Hughenden Pre-School. Foundation’s dress rehearsal will take place on Monday 11
th

 December. Please ensure 

that your child/ren arrive with their costumes in a clearly labelled plastic carrier bag ready for the dress rehearsal. A letter 

containing clothing required for the performance will follow in due course. School will also provide some costumes for the show. 

 

This year we are pleased to inform you that a local Business, Chiltern Videography, have very generously donated their time, and 

expertise for free! The company have agreed to film, and edit the Foundation & KS1 nativities. The productions will then be 

transferred onto DVD’s for families to purchase, making a great memento for parents and other family members, especially for 

those who are unable to make it on the day. Please refer to Friend’s letter sent out earlier this week for further details.  

 

In order for us to have an idea on numbers, we would be grateful if you could return the slip below by Friday 8
th

 December and 

indicate how many seats you require. Please be aware the seats are initially limited to two per family. However, we will be able to 

release more nearer the time if there are any available. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 
Sarah Leighton  

Headteacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Nativity Production 

 

Child’s Name ________________________  Year _____ 

 

I will be attending the Foundation Nativity on Wednesday 13
th

 December and would like _____ number of seats (up to two seats 

allowed per family). 

 

I will be attending the KS1 Nativity on Thursday 14
th

 December and would like _____ number of seats (up to two seats allowed 

per family). 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

               

 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 
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